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Cleveland, Julie

From: Martin, Al
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 9:56 AM
To: Cleveland, Julie
Subject: FW: 610 JND Holiday Inn Express

 
 

From: Rob Zache [mailto:rzache@centralplacere.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 2:53 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: 610 JND Holiday Inn Express 
 
Al, I am in support of the Holiday Inn Express project. 
I have seen the plans and have no major objections, except on an opinion only basis that I am not a fan of the 
prominent dark gray or black color.  I do not think it will stand the test of time and is not entirely in keeping of the 
aesthetics of the adjacent 660 John Nolen office building, which is part of the 2 lot master plan that the hotel is also 
part of.  Again, my opinion only. 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment.  Rob 
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